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To whom it may concern,

Please do NOT allow the so-called "patriots" words to weight your decision regarding banning conversion therapy in La
Crosse. Conversion therapy is not an act of the first amendment or an American solution to an imagined problem of
morality. conversion therapy is a heinous and disgusting act of abuse on queer people across the country.

I and many other people in La Crosse strongly support the ordinance creating Sec. 32-191 and urge you to think not of
the petty bigotry being spewed by keyboard warriors, but rather the well-being of young people in your hometown.

| hope that your decision tonight will allow me to continue to have faith in the people of La Crosse and in your duty to
your constituents.

Thank you,
Devin Bauert



